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to town to take over the family business from his ailing father. Sparks fly
and tensions rise when he discovers the truth about the girl in Kari's life.
Will he forgive Kari for keeping her secret – and his daughter – to
herself? And can the two of them come together for their child...and
themselves?
Marc Jacobs May 03 2020 Marc Jacobs' reputation is that of a rulebreaker. Rule-breaking aside, critics have hailed Jacobs as one of the
most influential fashion designers of his generation. This is a biography
of his life and career.
Time of Attack Jun 23 2019 New York Times-bestselling author: Fear Is
contagious in this thriller with “a compelling, never-give-an-inch hero
who will appeal to Jack Reacher fans.”—Booklist In a small town in Utah,
people are contracting a horrific disease with alarming plague-like
symptoms. The CDC quarantines the area, but outbreaks are already
being reported in China, Japan, and England. Evidence suggests this is
not a new strain of superbug—but an act of war, an orchestrated
deployment of unstoppable terror... Special agent Jericho Quinn, hellbent on finding the sniper who attacked his family, steps into an even
bigger, and deadlier, conspiracy: a secret cabal of elite assassins
embedded throughout the globe. Infecting the very fabric of the free
world. Exterminating targets with cold, silent precision. For Quinn, it’s
as insidious as the virus that claims new victims each day—and he plans
to wipe it off the face of the earth—in a riveting novel from the author of
Stone Cross and Tom Clancy Code of Honor. “Cameron’s books are
riveting page-turners.”—#1 New York Times-bestselling author Mark
Greaney “One of the hottest new authors in the thriller genre.”—#1 New
York Times-bestselling author Brad Thor
The Edinburgh Gazetteer Or Geographical Dictionary ... With Addenda,
Etc Oct 20 2021
Shadow Falls Oct 27 2019 It was meant to be the perfect gift--an
ancestral DNA kit. A unique gift given to my mother with love and hope. I
only wanted to help us heal, to give her something that could help fill the
emptiness his death had made. I never imagined this gift would cost me
more than money. What secrets lie hidden in your blood? What mysteries
could your DNA solve? A cryptic riddle dropped into the bottom of the
kit. Questions that I had not bothered to wonder about. My family's blood
was full of secrets and mystery. Secrets that had been hidden for years.
Secrets that would lead to death and pain. I had gave her with Pandora's
box. I had given her death.
The Dark Mist of Autumn Nov 08 2020
Life After War Box Set 1-3 Nov 28 2019 A Dangerous Destiny Some of
the survivors are different, powerful. Their bloodlines have been brought
together in this time and place to create safety for the remnants of all
societies. Fated to lead and rebuild, these magnetic women and men are
now the most valuable commodity in the apocalyptic wastelands. Nuclear
war devastated the world just days before Christmas. All governments
went underground, leaving their citizens to fend for themselves. The
desperate normals who barely managed to stay alive must now make a
choice. Do they join the strange, dangerous survivors in forming a more
perfect union or do they kill every last one of them? One choice will save
the world. The other will finish burying it under the nuclear ashes. Book
One centers around the first group of chosen people who find each other
amid the relics of America. Brought together by a man with many
secrets, they struggle to adapt to an ever-changing new world while
trying to build the first post-war safe haven for humanity. This is Safe
Haven “We offer food, shelter, and protection to all survivors. Does
anyone copy? …hello? Is anyone alive out there?” The end of the world
has given humanity a harsh, merciless existence, where nature tries hard
to push us to the very brink of extinction. Everything is against us,
between us. Untold miles of lawless, apocalyptic roads wait for our feet,
and the future, cold and dark, offers little comfort. Without change, there
can be no peace—only survivors. This file contains books 1-3 of the Life

The Edinburgh Gazetteer, Or Geographical Dictionary ... Nov 20 2021
The Blood and the Sweat Jan 29 2020 For Flushing, Queens natives
Lou and Pete Koller, hardcore has become a lifestyle as well as an
unlikely career. From the moment these siblings began applying their
abilities to punk’s angrier, grimier sub-genre, they quickly became fifty
percent of one of the most intense and compelling quartets to ever claim
the movement—the legendary New York hardcore band, Sick of it All.
Contrary to popular belief, Lou and Pete are proof positive that you don’t
need to have lived a street life, or come from a fractured, chaotic home
in order to produce world-class hardcore. If Agnostic Front are the
godfathers of New York hardcore, then vocalist Lou and guitarist Pete
are its grand masters. The Blood and the Sweat is the no-holds-barred
autobiography of two brothers who have never wavered, as well as an
unrelenting depiction of the American dream, and the drive and
determination required to live it—regardless of whatever obstacles
appear before you. Featuring commentary from family, friends,
bandmates past and present, and their peers, including Gary Holt
(Exodus, Slayer), Kurt Brecht (D.R.I.), Barney Greenway (Napalm Death),
and more…
The Best People Dec 30 2019 Paddy Moran, a former cop from Brooklyn,
is a newly licensed attorney in Houston with dreams and aspirations to
make it big. He survives early rough bumps and ethical challenges. Then,
through networking, he lands two high-profile clients. With his brash
moxie and brilliant legal strategy, he gets outstanding outcomes that put
him on the success trajectory to the upper echelons of the city's divorce
bar. But, faced with difficult choices in high-stakes litigation, will he
balance his thirst for recognition and respect with his sense of right and
wrong? The Best People also follows Pilar Galt, a sensuous, intelligent
single mother from the Houston barrios, for whom a temp assignment
evolves into a relationship with the richest man in town. Her path
intersects with Paddy's and eventually converges with his during a
pivotal time in her life when she must overcome self-destructive
tendencies to survive. A legal drama and social satire set after Enron and
before the devastation of Hurricane Harvey, The Best People portrays a
Houston as it is: a glitzy meritocracy populated with larger-than-life
characters. It is the landscape where the country-club and café-society
sets clash amidst clever legal maneuvering, big law firm politics, a Ponzi
scheme, and judicial corruption.
Life After War Box Set 7-9 Aug 25 2019 Beware the Blades of Karma
“We were supposed to have a home now, with walls and floors. The
constant traveling and trying to outrun death was going to be over. We
were about to build a life that resembled what we lost--full of peace and
the pursuit of happiness. We’d earned it. “Then all of the dreams that
held us through the nightmares shattered against the stone. We lost our
hope, our home, and half our population. Now, outlasting death long
enough to reach Kendle’s island is all that remains for us and even that
isn’t certain. The future, cold and dark, offers little comfort. Without
change, there can be no peace—only survivors.” This file includes books
7-9 of the Life After War series: · Shattered Dreams (Book 7) · Dearly
Departed (Book 8) · Last Call (Book 9)
A Gazetteer of the World Jul 25 2019
When Love Comes Home Aug 06 2020 The summer before she left for
college, Kari Nelson had the world in the palm of her hand. She was on
her way out of her small hometown and out from under the thumbs of
her controlling parents. More importantly, she was in love for the first
time. That summer would change her life forever. Years after returning
home unexpectedly, Kari is no longer a naïve and hopeful teenager. She’s
a grown woman who has been married and divorced, and is now a single
mother who balances running a respectable business while also raising
her daughter. The daughter Marc Eaddens, the boy she'd loved all those
summers ago, didn't know he had. That boy is now a man who's returned
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After War series: · The Survivors (Book 1) · Adrian’s Eagles (Book 2) ·
Nuclear Ashes (Book 3)
The Admirer's Secret Aug 30 2022 From friends ... to lovers ... to
murder. Haley Montgomery is chasing a dream she can’t quite catch, to
become a successful screenwriter. She’d do anything to escape her
family’s failing vineyard and unrequited love for her best friend Marc.
Then the opportunity of a lifetime comes to her small town as renowned
film producer Allen Michaels offers her a ticket to a better future...but
not without a cost. It can’t be coincidence that as Haley begins working
with Allen she starts receiving strange threats. It can’t be fate that Marc
at last wants something more when she’s already got one foot out the
door. And it can’t be safe when Haley uncovers a bone-chilling secret
about why Allen showed up in her obscure town. When a body is found
buried in Marc’s backyard, Haley doesn’t know who to believe anymore.
Allen claims Marc is dangerous. Marc claims he’s been framed. All she
knows is that no one can be trusted, especially not her own heart. Haley
thought she was chasing a dream, but now she’s running from a
nightmare. A gripping romantic thriller from a USA Today bestseller,
perfect for fans of Verity by Colleen Hoover and The Silent Patient.
Bully-proofing Children Dec 22 2021 Written for primary and
secondary educators as well as parents, the authors' present their
program for dealing with the problem of bullying, including discussion of
cyberbullying and prevention strategies.
Dream Builders, Dream Killers Jan 23 2022 All immigrants to America
have a story with the American Dream, a story sometimes intimately
intertwined with personal dreams. My story might be a surprising, if not
maybe an unexpected one diverging from the usual account of pitiful
existence in Haitis slums or that of struggle for adaptation to Americas
way of life by one of Haitis boat people who landed on South Floridas
coast. It is a story that starts from the lower plains of the Artibonite
Valley in Haiti with a dream from my great grandfather, Joizil Estim, and
continues in the United States, ultimately in Powell, Ohio. It is the story
of a Haitian immigrant born in the small coastal town of Saint-Marc,
Haiti. It evolves with my experiences growing up in my native country
where my formative years were influenced by a connection to a diverse
sociocultural environment. It progresses with my interaction with other
societal enclaves in foreign lands like Germany and ultimately in the
United States. It is an account of dreams fulfilled or unfulfilled, due not
only to factors such as the convergence of different motivational agents
(dreambuilders), the winds blowing on corporate America, whether in
Haiti or the United States, but also to different conditions such as
country of origin, globalization, social class, and Afro-ethnicity in
America (dreamkillers). It is the story of coping with life changes, of
integration into the American mainstream, of successes and
disappointments of an immigrant from Haiti. But it is more than the story
of an immigrant; it also reflects in a way the struggle of all immigrants
coping with the pursuit of the American Dream and the quest for
adaptation and continuous learning. It relates to all those who have
wrestled with their dreams, those who have learned to make the best out
of lifes circumstances and keep a positive outlook in the era we live in.
Dreambuilders, dreamkillers are in all walks of life.
A Gazetteer of France Jul 29 2022
German Expressionist Painting Mar 01 2020 Traces the development
of Expressionism in Dresden, Munich, and Vienna between 1905 and
1914
Greenstar Complete Season 1 May 15 2021 Humanity’s best hope is a
wicker spaceship. Josie Stein woke up a thousand years in the future and
was immediately elected captain of the U.F.S. Greenstar, a recycled
spaceship on a mission to stop the self-destructive aliens of the galaxy
from wiping themselves out. Now the Kalmari, a homicidal race of aliens,
have set their sights on Earth. How can the ramshackle Greenstar
possibly stand in their way? A fun and fast-paced episodic season of
stories that will have you laughing out loud. Find out just how weird the
future can get.
Soultrapped Jun 03 2020 In London, 1940, as the German Blitzkrieg
rains destruction down in London, a bomb drops and destroys the
makeshift laboratory of an aged sorcerer/scientist who calls himself
Malcolm Schreck. In desperation, Schreck travels to the estate of a
minor English lord with a tawdry interest in the occult. There, instead of
knowledge, Schreck brings only danger and misery to both the lord and
the common English pimp in his employ, Arthur Drake. Taking an
unusual interest in Drake, Schreck follows the pair as they make their
escape to America. In a small Michigan town, fifty years later, both
Malcolm Schreck and Arthur Drake will discover the true nature of evil
and the terrifying price of immortality. With only two wildly disparate
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young men to aid them, Schreck and Drake resume their battle, and a
new version of hell rises up in the quiet Midwest.
In a Small Town Sep 30 2022 The shotgun blast catches Detective Matt
Longo by surprise. His world unravels into a nightmare that seemingly
won't end. Murder, rapes, pedophiles, the small town of Hutchville, N.Y.
is changing. It is up to him to make a difference. While partner Donny
Mello is in Italy attending a family funeral for someone "connected," a
beautiful F.B.I. agent waits to question Donny about his family business.
What will Matt learn from the Agent? Will Donny Mello return in time to
help Matt Longo catch his shooter? More importantly, can Matt hide a
potentially career-ending secret from his community, his brother, and
most especially Agent Cynthia Shyler?
Turncoat Oct 08 2020 To investigate the mysterious death of Crown
secret agent Joshua Smallman, Marc Edwards goes undercover in the
small town of Crawford’s Corners, wading into rumours of sedition and
secret societies. It’s 1836 and Ensign Marc Edwards, of His Majesty’s
24th Regiment of Foot, is eager for some adventure and intrigue.
Unfortunately he’s been posted to the colonial backwater of Toronto,
Upper Canada, and at first glance there doesn’t seem to be much chance
for that sort of action. But Marc soon learns that the local population is
openly chafing under British Rule, and the surrounding countryside turns
out to be a seething hotbed of radicals, Reformers, Yankees, and
smugglers. Ensign Edwards is given his very first assignment, to
investigate the mysterious death of Crown secret agent Joshua
Smallman. Marc goes undercover in the small town of Crawford’s
Corners, wading into rumours of sedition and secret societies. He quickly
finds another kind of action, seduced by one farmer’s wife, and
entranced by another who is just a little too close to the murder for
comfort, Edwards’ investigative skills and his loyalty to the Crown are
put to the test. Fast-paced and addictive, Turncoat is the first novel of
the Marc Edwards mystery series.
Flax Flower Feb 09 2021 "In the late 1950s a group of American medical
students are enrolled at the Catholic University of Louvain, Louvain,
Belgium. They were unable to gain admission to an American medical
school. The main character in the book is the daughter of a Flemish flax
farmer, who is dating one of the students. Other students are dating local
girls as well. Some of the families on both sides do not accept these
friendships, and the story is about how this tug of war affects the
relationships of the young people involved."
Munich & Bavaria Travel Adventures Jul 05 2020 Bavaria is by far the
most popular destination in Germany for both international and domestic
tourists. This is no real surprise since it includes such a wide range of
attractions, from historical sights to natural beauty, high culture,
relaxation in world-class spas, and hiking, cycling, mountain climbing,
and skiing. Castles, palaces, monasteries, churches, and historical towns
abound. Its rivers offer great opportunities for watersports as well as
easy cycling and hiking routes. The Alps are famous for winter sports
while forested mountain ranges are scattered through Bavaria. Munich is
the central attraction, with an astonishing range of excellent museums,
pleasant beer gardens and beer halls, as well as numerous restaurants
ranging from international fast-food chains to haute cuisine. There are
classical music concerts and the original Oktoberfest is held here.
Nuremberg, with its Nazi history, is also in Bavaria, as are the idyllic
Alpine villages of Berchtesgaden and Garmisch-Partenkirchen, not to
mention the Romantic Road, with Dinkelsbuhl, Augsburg and Rothenburg
ob der Tauber. We visit all the best castles (including Neuschwanstein,
home of Mad King Ludwig), the museums, churches and historic sites.
Cruises, concerts, town and country walks, kayaking, cycling - it's all
detailed here.
Turning on the Lights Apr 13 2021 What if they cured Alzheimer's? Marc
Nelson is a long time nursing home resident who is suffering from
advanced Alzheimer's. He has been selected by a research group to
receive an experimental treatment for Alzheimer's. The treatment works
and Marc's brain now functions like that of a normal person. The
problem is that the treatment only restored Marc's logic and reasoning
skills. The treatment did not restore his memories. Marc now thinks he is
twenty years younger and has only partial memories of his past. He is
convinced that he has a daughter and that she needs him. The doctors
have no record of his daughter and they believe that his memory of a
daughter is a left over delusion from his Alzheimer's state. Marc knows
that only after he finds his daughter can he restart his new life. This is a
story of Marc journey to rediscover his past and find his daughter that
only he believes in.
Stone Cross Mar 25 2022 Readers looking for pulse-pounding action
and a nail-biting adventure need not look any further than this new
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thriller from the author of Tom Clancy’s Jack Ryan series... Winter comes
early to the rural native community of Stone Cross, Alaska – and so does
hunting season. But Arliss Cutter has come here for a very different
game. A federal judge is receiving death threats and refuses protection.
Cutter and his deputy Lola Teariki have been assigned to shadow him on
his trip to this icy outland. They quickly discover that no one is ever
really safe in a place like this. And no one is above suspicion. When
Cutter and Lola arrive, the village is already gripped with fear. A young
couple has disappeared and their handyman found dead. To make
matters worse, a dense fog has descended on the region, isolating the
town from civilization. With the judge’s life still at risk, and two people
still missing, Cutter and Lola have their work cut out for them. Because
in Alaska, nothing runs colder than blood. A chilling and gripping thriller
from master of the genre Marc Cameron, perfect for fans of Lee Child,
Vince Flynn and Mark Greaney. Praise for Marc Cameron ‘A doublebarreled blast of action’ C. J. Box ‘Cameron’s books are riveting page
turners’ Mark Greaney 'One of the hottest new authors in the thriller
genre' Brad Thor
The Edinburgh Gazetteer Mar 13 2021
Adoption Feb 21 2022 Adoption: Embracing Harmony and Facing
Discord is a compilation of stories shared by people involved in different
sides of adoption. Adoptive families experience both great joy and the
challenge of navigating complex circumstances when growing their
families. The relationships of the children, birth parents, adoptive
parents, and siblings all need to be considered, as well as possible
extended family. The author is an adoptive parent and grandparent and
found that talking with others helped her process her own experiences
and better understand the different layers of the adoptive realm.
Included in this book are perspectives from adopted persons of different
ages, adoptive parents, and birth mothers. Several accounts also include
foster-parent experiences. The stories span the last ninety-plus years, are
ethnically diverse, and multigenerational. It is the author's hope to raise
social awareness about the growing need for more available support and
intervention for adoptive families who struggle with serious
developmental, identity, and behavioral issues. It is imperative that we
explore and develop ways to better meet these concerns, both in the
Christian community and in our social systems.
God's Gift to Women Dec 10 2020 Part 1 The blood symbolism is traced
from Genesis to The Cross. After Eve became the first sinner, she then
tempted her husband Adam to sin also. God killed animals and gave the
couple the animal skins to cover their bodies. Symbolically the animals
blood pointed to Jesus shedding his blood in His death to cover the sins
of all mankind. Chapters include research connecting that blood in
childbirth, blood in the first Passover, blood in the menstrual cycle all are
symbols pointing to the blood of Jesus shed on the cross. Gods people are
commanded not to eat blood. A survey was made of the countries that
use animal blood in preparing food. Also, an investigation was made into
the way animals are killed in the USA, and how their blood was drained
from their carcasses, making meat comply with Gods law. Bible women
Rahab and Tamar are studied and their connection with the symbolism of
the redeeming blood of Jesus. Christians take communion symbolically
remembering Jesus shed His blood for our sins today. Part 2 Short life
stories of women whose lives inspire us and who help make this world a
better place.
Sharp Objects Sep 18 2021 From the author of the No.1 bestseller and
international phenomenon GONE GIRL. Now a major HBO/SKY
ATLANTIC TV series starring Amy Adams, with the director of BIG
LITTLE LIES, Jean-Marc Vallee. When two girls are abducted and killed
in Missouri, journalist Camille Preaker is sent back to her home town to
report on the crimes. Long-haunted by a childhood tragedy and
estranged from her mother for years, Camille suddenly finds herself
installed once again in her family's mansion, reacquainting herself with
her distant mother and the half-sister she barely knows - a precocious
13-year-old who holds a disquieting grip on the town. As Camille works
to uncover the truth about these violent crimes, she finds herself
identifying with the young victims - a bit too strongly. Clues keep leading
to dead ends, forcing Camille to unravel the psychological puzzle of her
own past to get at the story. Dogged by her own demons, Camille will
have to confront what happened to her years before if she wants to
survive this homecoming.
A WINTER OF EVIL Jun 27 2022 Two years after the horrific events
ended in Canada, retired Detective Marc Collins now works as a private
investigator. Dealing in paranormal cases and the occult, his most recent
case will bring him to the brink of death and his own private selfdestruction of his marriage and his faith. Now six years later, Collins is
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living alone in self-retirement. He finds himself contacted by his friend
Sarah Furgerson. Sarah convinces Marc to help investigate the
mysterious death of her cousin’s husband, Angela Ferrare. Marc will
travel to the remote seaside town of Torrington Bay, located in the
Pacific Northwest in Washington State. Torrington Bay has a very
mysterious past itself, during the winter of 1906. A massive avalanche
engulfed the small town from the nearby Peak of Horseshoe Mountain,
killing many adults and children. As Marc begins to investigate the death
of Sheriff John Ferrare, he will uncover an old legend of the town and
mountain involving lost Viking treasure and an old evil curse that
surrounds the legend. The curse warns everyone who seeks for the
treasure that the Viking King, who brought the gold and riches to North
America for its safe keeping, will ride upon his black horse, with a wind
of snow and ice, and will kill anyone who dares disturb his gold. Once
again Marc will be faced with battling an inhuman evil and tasked to
protect Angela and her young daughter from forces beyond the realm of
reality. Or is there a more sinister evil at work here, the evil of human
greed and lust that will hold true for greed to be the root of all human
evil. In the third and final part of his first series, Mark Barresi ends it
with a psychological thriller convincing everyone there is a realm of evil
in our reality that we don’t always see and encounter, but you will find it
in, “A Winter of Evil”. Evil from the past will rise to the present to battle
Good once again.
The Equinox Nightmare May 27 2022 A Carnival of Souls relates the
trials and tribulations of seven individuals of very different walks of life
who are trying to make it to a perceived safe haven following an
apocalyptic collapse of society. Freedom once taken for granted is now a
distant memory, and the fight for survival becomes an everyday
occurrence!
Topographies of Popular Culture Apr 01 2020 Topographies of
Popular Culture departs from the deceptively simple notion that popular
culture always takes place somewhere. By studying the spatial and
topographic imaginations at work in popular culture, the book identifies
and illustrates several specific tendencies that deserve increased
attention in studies of the popular. In combining the study of popular
texts with a broad variety of geographical contexts, the volume presents
a global and cross-cultural approach to popular culture’s topographies.
In part, Topographies of Popular Culture takes its cue from recent
theorisations of spatiality in the field of critical theory, and from such
global transformations as the processes and after-effects of
decolonisation and globalisation. It contemplates the spatiality of genre
and the interactions between the local and the global, as well as the
increasing circulation and adaptation of popular texts across the globe.
The ten individual chapters analyse the spaces of popular culture at a
scale that extends from an individual’s everyday experience to genuinely
global questions, offering new theoretical and analytical insights into the
relation between spatiality and the popular.
Open Carry Aug 18 2021 From the New York Times bestselling author
of Tom Clancy: Code of Honor (The Jack Ryan Universe) comes the first
in the acclaimed Arliss Cutter series set in the beautiful and deadly wilds
of Alaska. “A double-barreled blast of action.” —C.J. Box “Cameron’s
books are riveting page turners.” —Mark Greaney U.S. Marshal Arliss
Cutter is a born tracker. After enlisting in the military, fighting in the
Middle East, and working three field positions for Marshal Services,
Cutter is sent to the icy wastelands of southeast Alaska. Three people
have disappeared on Prince of Wales Island. Two are crew members of
the reality TV show, Alaska Adventure Jobs. The other is a Tlingit Indian
girl who had the misfortune of witnessing their murders. Cutter’s job is
to find the bodies, examine the crew’s footage for clues, and track down
the men who killed them. Easier said than done. Especially when the
whole town is hiding secrets, the trail leads to a dead end—and the
hunter becomes the prey . . .
Life After War Box Set Books 4-6 Jun 15 2021 The Soldiers Are
Coming! Safe Haven has grown too powerful to be ignored any longer.
The remaining government wants all survivors secured for their own use
or eliminated, and they couldn't have chosen a better time to reemerge
from their dystopian holes. Safe Haven has a new leader and a long list
of challenges to overcome in their fight for survival. Adrian's condition is
critical, the camp isn't ready to accept the existence of magic, Mother
Nature still has them in her crosshairs, and they are low on food, water,
and fuel. The next eight weeks will be the hardest they've gone through
yet, and it may still not be enough to ensure their survival. Can they
bring the pieces together in time? This file includes books 4-6 of the Life
After War series: · Dystopian Stand (Book 4) · Fight for Survival (Book 5)
· Carved in Stone (Book 6)
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Stone Cross Jul 17 2021 An Apple Books Best of the Month Selection A
USA Today Bestseller “Cameron’s books are riveting page-turners.”
—Mark Greaney, #1 New York Times bestselling author Readers looking
for pulse-pounding action and a nail-biting adventure need not look any
further than this new thriller from the author of Tom Clancy’s Jack Ryan
series… In a remote Alaskan village, Deputy US Marshal Arliss Cutter
searches for a stone-cold killer amid a hotbed of corruption, lies, and
long-buried secrets . . . Winter comes early to the rural native community
of Stone Cross, Alaska—and so does hunting season. Caribou and moose
are a major source of food through the long, dark months ahead. But
Arliss Cutter has come here for a very different game. A federal judge is
receiving death threats and refuses protection. Cutter and his deputy
Lola Teariki have been assigned to shadow him on his trip to this icy
outland to make sure that he’s safe. But they quickly discover that no one
is ever really safe in a place like this. And no one is above suspicion . . .
When Cutter and Lola arrive, the village is already gripped with fear. A
young couple has disappeared from their fishing lodge, just eight miles
upriver. Their handyman has been found dead, next to a crude drawing
of a mysterious symbol. To make matters worse, a dense fog has
descended on the region, isolating the town from civilization. With the
judge’s life still at risk, and two people still missing, Cutter and Lola have
their work cut out for them. But navigating the small-town customs and
blood-bound traditions of this close-knit community won’t be easy. When
the secrets come out, the deadly hunt is on . . . Because in Alaska,
nothing runs colder than blood.
Proteus Apr 25 2022 Small town, rural America. A man walks into a
hospital for help, except this man can't be helped. He will die horribly,
and he is just the first of many. Dr Jamie Metcalf fights viruses. He was
the rising star of the Army Medical Corps Rapid Response Unit before he
gave it up for his family. He swore he'd never go back but an outbreak
has started, unlike anything seen before, and if it can't be contained then
the loss of life will be unthinkable. For this is something new, something
lethal, perhaps something unstoppable; and it's not from round here...
Old Timer's Disease Jan 11 2021 Dont leave me here! Rachel sobbed as
her son and daughter-in-law wept outside her room, torn by guilt to be
abandoning her but at their wits end. If only they had known. Statistics
show that countless people die within weeks of entering a nursing home,
but the odds were even worse at Pleasant Acres. The residents of this
nursing home were not just concerned about cold soup. Nighttime could
send shivers down ones spine.
Small Town Hearts Complete Boxed Set Nov 01 2022 For these four
lifelong friends, life hasn’t turned out quite the way they expected.
Discover how friendship and falling in love lead each of them to their
happy ever after. This box set includes the entire Small Town Hearts
series. Her Last Love When Love Comes Home City Boy, Southern Girl
To Love Again * * * Her Last Love She left for the military thinking she
would have it all. The career, the man she loved, a family of her own.
Then her fiancé issued an ultimatum: come home and marry him, or lose
him forever. Eight years later, Lieutenant Lynn Johnston returns to her
small Kentucky hometown with a secret to keep and a desire to find
peace. Her planned lifelong career had been cut short by events beyond
her control. Now, she hoped that she could forge a new path, one that
would heal her heart and help to put her past behind her. Those hopes
are dashed when she discovers Carter Mathis, her former fiancé, has
also returned and is raising his two young sons. Lynn must decide if she
can deal with not only the old hurt feelings from the past -- and Carter’s
soon-to-be ex who has a vendetta against Lynn-- to give Carter a second
chance. A deadly collapse at the coal mines where Carter works, an
accident that rocks the town, could possibly take the choice out of her
hands. Does she confront her feelings and move forward, or leave the life
she's always wanted behind? When Love Comes Home The summer
before she left for college, Kari Nelson had the world in the palm of her
hand. She was on her way out of her small hometown and out from under
the thumbs of her controlling parents. But more importantly, she was in
love for the first time. That summer would change her life forever. Years
after returning home unexpectedly, Kari is no longer a naive and hopeful
teenager. She’s a grown woman who has been married and divorced, and
is now a single mother who balances running a respectable business
while also raising her daughter. The daughter Marc Eaddens, the boy
she'd loved all those summers ago, didn't know he had. That boy is now a
man who's returned to town to take over the family business from his
ailing father. Sparks fly and tensions rise when he discovers the truth
about the girl in Kari's life. Will he forgive Kari for keeping her secret –
and his daughter – to herself? And can the two of them come together for
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their child...and themselves? City Boy, Southern Girl Growing up in a
small town, Sarah Wright knew city boy Jake Ryland was going to be
trouble the minute she saw him. In order to help a friend, Jake moved
from his home in the city - with its vast amounts of entertainment options
and women - to a small town in the middle of nowhere. Accustomed to
the fast-paced life he loved, life now seemed to move as slow as the
molasses the South was known for. Until he met Sarah. Sarah knew
Jake’s stay in town was temporary and did her best not to be drawn in by
his charm and good looks. And after a disastrous first date, she thought
she was safe. Little did she know... As their relationship builds, so does
their chemistry...and their feelings for one another. Do they try to find a
way to make it work, even though they come from different worlds? Or
do they walk away now and wonder what might have been? To Love
Again She’d married her high school sweetheart at a young age, and
thought they would have the happily ever after she’d always dreamed of.
But a tragic accident would shatter those dreams. Now, years after her
husband’s sudden death, her world revolves around her daughters. She
has a job she loves and life-long friends who are more like sisters. She
has learned to be content in her life. There was no way for her to know
there is a man who would upset the balance she has so carefully created.
One who would make her feel all the things she’d forgotten she could
feel. A man who pined for her, but has his own issues and past to
overcome. Can Bethany allow herself to let go of the past, and the guilt
she feels at the thought of moving on with her life? Will her children and her heart - allow her to embrace a new future? Or is she headed for
heartbreak once more?
Finding Sanctuary Sep 26 2019 Her mother was unhappy because
Marid used the phone a lot so she put a passcode on it to lock her out.
Although Marid couldn’t call out, her friends could call her. She expected
her mother to limit that, but she didn’t. Instead, she waited to punish her
until after the Christmas holidays. Marid was talking about returning to
school, when her mother lowered the boom. “Marid,” she said, “I’ve
decided that you are going to attend a different school.” Standing there
in stunned disbelief, Marid’s heart started breaking in half. She’d lose all
her close friends and her favorite teachers. Although she hadn’t gone for
more counseling sessions, most of all she would lose Myra Stanton’s
protection. Myra had always asked how she was doing whenever she saw
her in the hallways. Her mother had trashed Myra many times to Marid
but she didn’t believe her the way she used too. Marid was beginning to
see that her mother was a bully, and she was wrong for the way she
treated her. Angrily, she demanded, “Why did you do this to me? You
want me to fail and be miserable don’t you?” Emily looked at her
daughter and said “Really Marid? Since when do you know what’s best? I
know what’s best better than anyone, especially not that interfering bitch
Myra Stanton.” Tearfully Marid said, “How could you do that? Why do
you hate me so much?” Icily her mother replied, “Hate you? Don’t flatter
yourself. You’re nothing but a manipulative bitch. You lied about me!
You’re just like your father, the same kind of liar! Your rein of telling lies
is finished; you aren’t going to get away with your lies so easily in a
brand new school, without Ms. Myra there to protect you, are you?”
Marid just stared at her, before turning away and going to her room. She
slammed the door shut, expecting her mother to follow and hit her, but
she didn’t care anymore. She lay on her bed sobbing into her pillow for
hours, before she fell asleep.
Munich and Bavaria Adventure Guide Sep 06 2020 Bavaria is by far the
most popular destination in Germany for both international and domestic
tourists. This is no real surprise since it includes such a wide range of
attractions, from historical sights to natural beauty, high culture,
relaxation in world-class spas, and hiking, cycling, mountain climbing,
and skiing. Castles, palaces, monasteries, churches, and historical towns
abound. Its rivers offer great opportunities for watersports as well as
easy cycling and hiking routes. The Alps are famous for winter sports
while forested mountain ranges are scattered through Bavaria. Munich is
the central attraction, with an astonishing range of excellent museums,
pleasant beer gardens and beer halls, as well as numerous restaurants
ranging from international fast-food chains to haute cuisine. There are
classical music concerts and the original Oktoberfest is held here.
Nuremberg, with its Nazi history, is also in Bavaria, as are the idyllic
Alpine villages of Berchtesgaden and Garmisch-Partenkirchen, not to
mention the Romantic Road, with Dinkelsbühl, Augsburg and Rothenburg
ob der Tauber. We visit all the best castles (including Neuschwanstein,
home of Mad King Ludwig), the museums, churches and historic sites.
Cruises, concerts, town and country walks, kayaking, cycling – it's all
detailed here.
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